Rhiannon Chippett

Subject: FW: Delegation Request for Feb 13th Planning Committee Meeting
Attachments: Jopp Presentation.pptx

Hi Rhiannon,

On behalf of Gregory Whitman Heavy Hauling Ltd. (Greg Jopp) | request to be a delegation at the February 13,
2020 Planning Committee meeting.

The application is for subdivision of land within the ALR and the RDEK file is P 719 608. The proposal is to
create four new parcels: three parcels 8.0 ha in size, one parcel 1.0 ha and leave a 14.0 ha remainder
parcel. The subject land is located at 5050 Hewitt Rd in the Edgewater area.

I have attached a Powerpoint presentation that | will speak on. Thank you.

Jean Terpsma

Terpsma Land Development Consulting

Email: jean@terpsmaconsulting.com




